
Drop Off Locations
Bins will be located in
buildings A, H, and F

Drop Off Dates
Monday, November 18,
2024 through Friday,
December 6, 2024

Donations Needed
New Children & Youth
Coats
Clean & gently used
coats & winter clothes
for CoA Students

The Office of the Vice President of Student Services is sponsoring a coat
drive in collaboration with Student Activities & Campus Life, ASCOA, Basic
Needs, EOPS, CARE, Next UP, and SALAAM programs.

Coat Drive Coat Drive 
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